
Preparations for  

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

Platinum Jubilee 2022 
We have been working very hard to decorate the school with our work to celebrate the  

Platinum Jubilee  

We hope you enjoy looking at some of our displays. Please come in to the hall after school to 

see them. The Jubilee flowerbed  and tree are planted and we hope  

they will flourish over the next couple of weeks giving a great display of colour! 


